
Our Savior's Youth News ~ July 2022

THE SIGN-UP SHEET IS AVAILABLE ON THE YOUTH BULLETIN BOARD.  

You can email Patricia at youthdirector.os@hbci.com or call/Text at 715-307-2739

Proceeds from these event’s will help fund 

youth activities, special events and Mission Trips.

If you plan on attending a Mission Trip. This is a great way to get started with your fundraising. 

High School Youth! This can go towards your volunteer hours needed for Graduation.

We will be selling concessions from Our Savior’s  

Church stand at the fairgrounds for both events! Beldenville Old Car Show

Sunday July 24th

6am – 12pm

YOUTH & ADULTS 

Volunteers
Motocross Event

Friday July 22nd

4-11pm   

JULY YOUTH FUNDRAISING OPPORTUNITIES

Please keep us all in your prayers as we dedicate this week to serving God and others.  

This will provide a memorable and meaningful event for youth, and to accompany them in the 

formation of their faith! Rebound will leave space to process the last couple of years, but also 

create space for youth to encounter God in new and meaningful ways through creative ministry, 

challenging conversation, inspiring guest speakers and musicians, service learning projects, and 

uplifting worship experiences.

Please join us during worship service on Sunday, July 31st to see pictures and listen to the kids 

share their experiences.  Participants and families will host coffee hour, in appreciation of your 

support throughout the year.

2022 Tri-Synod Youth Gathering

University of Wisconsin – River Falls

Monday July 25th - Wednesday July 27th


